
Brain Tumour Education & Support Group 

March – December 2018

The Department of Neurosurgery and the Cancer Therapy Centre at 

Liverpool Hospital invites you to a 2nd monthly Education and Support 

program for people who have been diagnosed with a Brain Tumour. 

The meetings will focus on various topics and will provide opportunities 

to share experiences and discuss issues of concern in a supportive 

environment while enjoying a light refreshment. Feel free to bring a 

support person along. 

Time :        10.00am – 12.00 midday          

Dates: 2nd Monthly on Tuesdays

Venue:       Seminar Room 2 - Education Centre

Liverpool Hospital

13th February National Disability Insurance Scheme

Additional Meeting (see attached flyer)

13/03/2018 Social Brunch

08/05/2018 Update on Neurosurgery

10/07/2018 Brain Tumour 101

September Anniversary Celebration Luncheon

13/11/2018 Living Well with Brain Tumour

December Christmas Lunch 

If you wish to be removed from our mailing list, please contact : 

Kylie Wright     8738 8406                   Teresa Simpson     8738 5224
Kylie.Wright1@health.nsw.gov.au Teresa.Simpson@health.nsw.gov.au

*  Program subject  to change * 


